
 

 

 
 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE AS OF MARCH 24, 2020 
Thank you to everyone that joined our livestream this past Sunday.  We have exciting news regarding our morning 
worship on Sunday, March 29.  We are currently making arrangements for a DRIVE IN CHURCH SERVICE at 11:00am.  You 
can come as you are and stay in your car!  We will also livestream the service as usual on Facebook.  All other group 
gatherings on our campus continue to be suspended through the end of March.  We will provide updates as new 
information becomes available so check back often. 

 

Through much prayer and consideration, your church leadership is making decisions with the health and safety of the 
congregation in mind.  The following changes are in effect through the end of March: 

1. On Sunday, March 29, we plan to hold a DRIVE IN CHURCH SERVICE where you can be on campus but  
remain in your car.  You will be able to tune in to a designated radio station and listen to the service.  As  
always, we will livestream the service at 11:00am which can be viewed on our Facebook page.  There will 
be no Sunday School, Awana or any other activities in the afternoon or evening. 
 

2. On Wednesday, March 25, there will be no meal, service or any other group gatherings. 
 

3. There will be no Men’s bible study on Monday, March 23 or March 30 and no Women’s bible study on     
Tuesday, March 24 or March 31.   
 

4. The Spring Fling Vendor Fair and the Survivor Dinner, both scheduled for March 28, have been postponed. 

 

Although the next few weeks will likely involve unique formats and scheduling for our services and activities, our ministry 
responsibilities will continue.  Let’s be faithful in our giving.  There are 3 ways to give: 

 On our website: Online Giving is safe and secure   
 By mail: Grace Chapel Baptist, 475 S. Shiloh Road, York SC  29745 
 Drop it by the church: Office hours 9am–1pm M-F 

 

Continue to stay connected with your Sunday School class and others in the church.  Please communicate any needs to 
the staff or deacons.  Look out for your family and neighbors, especially those who are elderly or have young children.  
Please pray for our church leadership and the leadership of our country as important decisions continue to be made 
every day.  In this ever changing situation, continue to pray, worship and trust the Lord to bring us through.   


